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Present: Sewer Commissioners: Gary Nelson, Frank Gagliardi, And Happy Erickson
DPW Director Robert McNeil, Secretary: Cindy Allard

The meeting called to order at 5:00 pm

Abatements none

Finances
Invoices signed
Sutton Billing signed by Gary and Happy for $31,053.94

Minutes none

Outside Meter Deduets

Rob stated all the forms and letters are different from what is on the website to what we
have in the office. Still have question on keeping deduct meters. If Town decides to
stop using them, it will affect about 216 outside meters and about 54 wells. Rob stated
that the Sewer Rules and Regulations do not address residence on wells. But that other
towns use the title S rate which would be 200% increase on their bills. If at any poeint the
town changed it billing rules, the town should look into an elderly rate.

The town still would like to have the billing done by an outside company, but at this time
there are still issues with account numbers so the town needs to get a handle on the
accounts before it is turn over to an outside company.

If and when we decide to change the billing or anything to do with the billing we should
have a note placed on the sewer bill or in with the bill stating that we are going to be
having changes and keep eyes posted for a public hearing.

Further discussion needs to be held at further meetings

6:30 Frank left meeting



Alarm System
Rob advised the new security company should be starting shortly in updating all pump
stations.

Gary advised he will not be at the next meeting on the 9™ of October

Meeting Schedule:
10/9/12, 10/23/12, 11/13/12,11/27/12 & 12/11/12

Meeting adjourned at 7:10 pm
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